
 

 

You are warmly invited to the Annual General Meeting of  

Cirencester Community Development Trust on 

Monday 6th December 2021 at 5.30pm 

at the Growth Hub, Stroud Road, Cirencester, GL7 6JR 
 

Alongside the Annual Report, we will share updates on our recent 

and planned projects. Despite COVID-19 and the restrictions,  

throughout 2020 and 2021 we have continued to work on projects,  

initiatives and ideas that have helped to develop our wonderful town, 

 benefitting Cirencester and the surrounding area.  

 

We are always looking for potential Trustees to join the Board.  

If you are interested in finding out more about CCDT,  

please talk to any of our current Trustees at the AGM  

about how you can get involved. 

 

All are welcome at our AGM; businesses and community groups, 

 individuals and charities.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you and hope you will join us  

for a mince pie and a glass of wine. 

 

Please RSVP to Justine Norman at ccdt@cirencester.gov.uk 
 

 

If you no longer wish to receive emails from CCDT, then please send us an email by clicking here. 
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